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As a rural property owner of Linn County who is trying to improve our land I OPPOSE 

this bill.  I find this bill is complete government over reach,  Giving access to our 

property with out our consent, denying well drilling will halt any development.  Taxing 

our wells, meters and removing access to water.   The water belongs to the public 

NOT the state of Oregon.  Back off!  


